
Rules Committee, 

I would very much urge the Oregonian legislature to pass HB2927 with no amendments and no 

ballot referral. The candidate with the most votes,  

nationally, should win the election; period.  

Every vote must be honored  

and this is the best way to make that happen. 

Dennis Fisher  
kmwifish@gmail.com  
586 Whistlers Lane  
Roseburg, Oregon 97470 
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